Up-Island Regional School District

Excellence and Equity For All Children

MATTHEW T. D'ANDREA, LP.D. SUPERINTENDENT

RICHARD M. SMITH, ED.D. ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT

AMELIA C. TIERNEY SCHOOL BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR HOPE T. MACLEOD, M.ED., BCBA
DIRECTOR OF STUDENT SUPPORT SERVICES
(SECONDARY)

NANCY W. DUGAN, M.ED., BCBA DIRECTOR OF STUDENT SUPPORT SERVICES (ELEMENTARY)

CATHERINE A. STONE
ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT TO THE
SUPERINTENDENT

October 23, 2019

Chilmark Board of Selectmen Warren Doty, Chairman Town of Chilmark P.O. Box 119 Chilmark, MA 02535

Dear Mr. Doty,

The Up-Island Regional School District Committee is adopting the Town of Chilmark's Energy Reduction Plan as proposed by the Chilmark Board of Selectmen.

This letter is to confirm that the Up-Island Regional School District owns one cargo van (for the School Lunch Program) and one Prius sedan, at this time. If the District were to purchase any vehicles in the future, the District would comply with the Fuel Efficient Vehicles Policy.

Sincerely,

Katherine DeVane

Chairman, UIRSD Committee

G. Dellan

OCT 2 5 2019

CHILMARK BOARD OF SELECTMEN